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23 September 2005

Dr John Tamblyn

Chairman

Australian Energy Market Commission
POI Box H166

Australia Square NSW 1215

Re: Proposed Rule No. 2005/1 - Timely INformation to NEMMCO after operating incidents

Dear John

AGL supports NEMMCO’ proposal to more clearly define the time available for participants to
respond to queries for information in relation to reports into operating incidents. Itis
important to the operation of the National Electricity Market that incidents are investigated
as fast as reasonably possible. AGL considers that the proposed 20 business day default
with extensions of time as agreed by NEMMCO and the relevant participant are appropriate.

AGL notes that NEMMCO is not similarly limited in Rule 4.8.15(e) and considers that it may
be more appropriate to insert NEMMCO's proposed change as clause (f) rather than (d1) and
add a automatic extension of time where a participant is waiting for a relevant response from
NEMMCO to allow it to provide the information under 4.8.15(d).

If you have any queries, please contact Alex Cruickshank, Manager NEM Development on
(03) 9201 7694 or by email to acruicks@agl.com.au.

Kind regards,

Jeff Dimery
General Manager Merchant Power




